
Top Gun Workshop Webinar Tomorrow 
 
Michael Balcomb 
July 13, 2015 
 

Dear community, 

 

 

In addition to the memo and info on the website, tomorrow, July 14, at 4 p.m. EST, Demian and the team 

will hold a courtesy webinar to answer questions, listen to ideas and talk about the Top Gun workshop in 

Korea. 

 

This zoom meeting is for district and local pastors as well for those interested in attending the workshop 

in Korea. It will also be recorded for the benefit of those unable to join in person. 

 

If you are available, please join us and let those who might be interested know as well. 

Tomorrow, at 4 p.m. EST in the zoom: 

 

Join from PC, Mac, iOS or Android: https://zoom.us/j/480567325 

 

Or join by phone: 

    +1 646 568 7788 (US Toll) or +1 415 762 9988 (US Toll) 

    Meeting ID: 480 567 325  

     

Thank you all, 

 

Tal Zorer 

Executive Assistant 
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July 10, 2015  

 
Re: 21-Day Global Top-Gun Workshop 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this memo. We are contacting you today about an exciting 
opportunity: True Parents have extended an invitation for young and upcoming leaders between the 
ages of 20 and 50 to come to Korea this summer!  
 
The Global Top Gun Workshop will take place at the Cheongpyeong Training Center from August 7–27, 
2015. This workshop was created under True Mother’s supervision to: 
 

 Raise and support young global leaders.   

 Establish our identity of absolute faith towards Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 Connect with young people worldwide who will continue to lead our Unification Community 
into the future. 

 
True Mother is investing everything in young leadership and is especially excited for American and 
European brothers and sisters to attend this workshop in Korea.  
 
We encourage all those who feel a calling in their heart to attend. Even if you are not currently serving 
in an official church capacity, there are many ways to lead. It will be a wonderful time for growth and 
self-reflection, and a time to create relationships that will set the foundation for the future. 
 
The latest news is that True Mother has offered to pay for the cost of the workshop in Korea, including 
food, lodging and travel during the workshop between August 7 and 27. Participants are required to 
book and pay for their air travel to Korea. Transportation to Cheongpyeong from Incheon airport will 
be covered. 
 
Please see the following details about the workshop: 
 

1. Top Gun Dates: August 7–27, 2015. 
 
Participants are invited to extend their time to attend the 3rd Anniversary of True Father’s 
Seonghwa and Victory Celebration.  

 
2. Seonghwa Anniversary Dates: August 28 – September 1, 2015. 

 
There will be the World Carp Rally, True Father’s Seonghwa Anniversary, Victory Celebration 
and other key events happening during this time. 
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3. Location: Cheongpyeong Heaven and Earth Training Center  

 
4. Who: Leaders between 20-50 years old. Current or potential future leaders. 

 
5. Prepare: 

a. VALID PASSPORT 
b. Divine Principle 
c. Cheong Seong Gyeong 
d. Am/fm radio 
e. Sport clothes 
f. Formal attire for the special events  
g. Personal toiletries 

 
This is an incredible opportunity for America to stand up and lead. True Mother is looking at us to see 
how we respond as the American family, and we all have a valuable role to play. If you are unable to 
attend but would like to support our future leaders, there are a variety of ways that you can 
contribute: 
 

1. Prayer - for the success of the workshop and for the safety, development, and inspiration of 
the attendees and the further development of Cheon Il Guk.  
 

2. Donate – We’ve set up a crowd-funding page to raise funds, which will be shared with the 
districts to support participants’ travel costs. 
 

3. Serve - be a part of this special mission by helping to care for any family members or other 
needs left behind.  
 

4. Multiply - help get the word out and encourage others to contribute, either by attending the 
workshop or supporting others to do so.  
 

Additional information, such as a travel advisory, etc. will be available soon. Updates will be posted 
on Familyfed.org/topgun on a regular basis. We will be following up with additional communication. 
 
If you are considering this workshop, we encourage you to communicate with your local pastor. 
 
Registration is now open online here. 
 
Many Blessings to you and your families, 
 

 
Demian Dunkley 
And the Ministry Support Team 


